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Administrator of Patriarchal parishes in the USA meets
with Russia’s Permanent Representative to the United
Nations
On 17 August 2017, Bishop John of Naro-Fominsk, Administrator of the Patriarchal parishes in the
USA, visited the Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the United Nations in New York,
where he had a meeting with Mr. Vasily Nebenzya, newly appointed Russia’s Representative to the UN.

Bishop John of Naro-Fominsk congratulated Mr. Nebenzya on his new appointment and wished him
God’s help in his service. The participants in the meeting discussed various issues of mutual interest, as
well as the participation of Bishop John in a number of meetings in his capacity as representative of the
World Russian People’s Council to the United Nations, website of the Russian Orthodox Church in the
USA reports.
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